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e Students who qualify for Extended School Year (ESY) services have been in
session since last week and will continue through July 26th. Students have
successfully adapted to the school routine, and it is a joy to see students back in
the building!

e Our proactive approach to staffing for the 2024-2025 school year is in full swing.
We are actively screening candidates for Educational Assistant positions and have
launched ad campaigns to boost our recruiting efforts. This proactive stance helps
to ensure that we are staffed for the upcoming academic year.

e According to the enrollment report, we are expecting a significant increase in
student enrollment for the upcoming school year. We plan to start with
approximately 100 students, which marks a substantial 25% rise from the previous
year. As a result, we will continue to conduct intake meetings for students entering
a CVSEC program in September.

e Our remodel/expansion project is continuing rapidly this summer. This will increase
our effectiveness and ability to serve students' changing needs. Our maintenance
staff continue their efforts quickly to prepare for the start of the school year.

e We are diligently preparing for the upcoming school year. Our new licensed staff
will be welcomed on August 14th for the New Staff Academy. Our returning
licensed teaching staff will begin on August 19th for Staff Workshop weeks, where
they will undergo intensive professional development training that aligns with the
needs of our students. Our READ Act training in CORE and LETRS will also begin
during this time.

Providing all students with the opportunities necessary to be successful in their
home, school and community in a safe and nurturing environment.



